
Alumni Board of Directors Meets 

Dr. Herbert W. Schooling made his first public 
appearance as the perrianent chancellor of the 
Columbia Campus January 28 at the wint~r meet­
ing of the Soard of Directors of the Alumni Asso­
ciation in Columbia. Congratulating Schooling, In 
the photo at upp~r right, are Darryl Fr~ncis, Asso­
ciation president, left, and Dr. C. Brice Ratchford, 
president of the University, who also was a guest 
at the Association meeting. 

At, right, G. H. (Bus) Entsmirager, University 
vice president for development and alumni rela­
tions, second from left, visits with three directors, 
left to right, Jerry Tiemann and John Schweitzer, 
both of Kansas City, and Howard Broemmelsick, 
of Memphis, Tennessee.I 

At lower right, Dr. Daniel Garvey, assistant pro­
fessor of journalism, shows the movie on the Co­
lumbia Campus produced by students at J-School 
with funds provided by the Association. Incidental­
ly, the film now is ready for showing at alumni 
meetings. The director pictured at left is Jack 
Cooper, of St. Louis. 

Below, Vickie Behm, a student in Business and 
Professional Design of Home Economics, explains 
a plan for transforming a room on the third floor 
of Jesse Hall into an Alumni Association confer­
ence room. The Board appropriated $2,000 to fi­
nance the project. 
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